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Proposed changes to the Forestry Legislation Amendment Bill 2018. This legislation, together with 
the new land clearing laws already passed, will allow unregulated destruction of native forests and 

the habitat for our wildlife. Once passed the only thing protecting them will be those landowners 
who choose habitat over profit.... and sadly many will chose profit. The laws need to be 

strengthened to protect remnant bushland, and the biodiversity within them. Too much has 
already been lost, putting our wildlife and forests at risk of under threat or loss forever in some 

areas. I strongly oppose the proposed changes to the bill. 


